
INDEPENDENT COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY OF SOUTH AFRICA
AMENDMENT BILL, 2012

FURTHER CONSULTATION ON THE PROPOSED INDEPENDENT
COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY OF SOUTH AFRICA AMENDMENT BILL, 2012
PUBLISHED IN GOVERNMENT GAZETTE NO 35901 ON 23 NOVEMBER 2012

In order to obtain the views of interested persons, I, Dina Pule, Minister of
Communications have published the proposed Independent Communications
Authority of South Africa Amendment Bill, 2012 published in Government Gazette
No. 35901 on 23 November 2012.

In order to obtain further views of the Independent Communications Authority of
South Africa Amendment Bill, 2012, I hereby invite interested persons to submit
further written submissions in relation to the proposed Bill, by no later than 30
January 2013 at any of the following addresses:

Post:

or deliver to:

For Attention:
Ms M Mphahlele
The Chief Director: Economic Policy Development
ICT Policy Development
Department of Communications;
Private Bag X860
Pretoria
0001;

First Floor, Block A3
iParioli Office Park
1166 Park Street
Hatfield, Pretoria

or e-mail to: lerato@doc.gov.za

please note that comments received after the closing date may be disregarded.

Please contact Ms. Lerato Monareng at (012) 427 8217 or Mr. Khayalethu Rutsha on
(012 427 8019 for any enquiries.

MS A PULE, MP
MINISTER OF COMMUNICATIONS
DATE:
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